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Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

We extend our sincere gratitude for your enthusiastic participation in Picture 
Day at Fern Flower - Nature School. It was a joy to see everyone present, and each 
child radiated beauty and charm in their unique way. 

The smiles, laughter, and the genuine expressions captured on Picture Day 
made it a truly special occasion. Your cooperation and readiness to partake in this 
event contributed to the overall success, creating a memorable experience for both 
the children and our school community. 

We appreciate your efforts to ensure that everyone looked their best, and we 
are confident that the photos will be cherished memories for years to come. Thank 
you for making Picture Day at Nature School a beautiful and heartwarming event. 

Warm regards, 

Lera Lucas 

Director, Manager and ECE 

Of Fern Flower – Nature School 
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